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As a home gardener and an NDSU Master Gardener Diagnostician, I rely on current horticulture
research from NDSU Extension to make decisions about plants that are hardy and disease resistant
in our area.
 
I have heard that the horticulture greenhouses at NDSU will be demolished and currently there are
no funds to replace them. I would like to encourage the State Board of Agricultural Research and
Education to prioritize including laboratory and greenhouse space to the replacement for Waldron
Hall. I would also like your support for legislative funding for horticulture through the Food Security
and Outdoor Space initiative.
 
I believe that it is important for North Dakota to invest in agriculture and horticulture. We should be
as known for our agriculture and horticulture research as we are for our football team.
 
Penny Seifert
pennyann@wah.midco.net
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